
(Typewritten) cust-frTf qo. I 1 (Dr. H. V. Ogden) 
The Johns Hopkins Hospital, 

North Broadway Baltimore, May 22nd, 1894. 
Dear Ogden: -

' You will be surprised to hear that we are not off this week. I 
have had to postpone my trip vntil July, but we shall be ab le then to stay 

' later. I have so me arrears of work which it is very necessary for me to 
finish before leaving. 

Do try and come on and spend a week this spring. Couldntt you 
come to the meeting next week! 

By the way, have you ever been in Normandy or Brittany! We are 
thinking of spending the latter part of August and the first two weeks of 
September there. 

hands? 
When is that paper of yours to come out? Is it yet in Davis's 

Sincerely yours, 
Wm. Osler. 


